
                                         VCOSS On Disability 
 
VCOSS (2003) says ‘the demand for disability services will only increase, given 
expected trends in population growth. A minimum increase in funding of 8.5 per cent 
is needed even to maintain existing capita funding levels, let alone meet actual 
demand for disability’. 
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